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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

During the past two (2) years we have accepted referrals from your
office for Title V participants. I have been notified by our State
Office that due to the shortage of funds we will not be able to
accept new referrals until further notice. This will be May 1 or
July 1, 1968. We will continue helping the trainees that are in
training at the present.

I would like to take the opportunity at this time to thank you
for working with us during this period. We received a number of
referrals from you and I am sure the people benefited from the
training as some of them are now employed with a new skill.

Sincer,ly yours,

Homer R. Gonzalez
Project Supervisor

HRG/gam


